
 

 

Children in Need Day at Gloucester Nursery School 

On Friday, 14th November the children in the Nursery were able to have their 

faces painted to raise money for the Children In Need Appeal.   

The children had the opportunity to have spots painted on their faces by either 

an adult or by themselves.  As you can imagine there were some very colourful 

children walking around the Nursery! 

The children made the following comments: 

 

 

 

 

Dalkeerat:   “We look like clowns.” 

Rose:  “Its paint your face day.  It’s very cold on my face.” 

Mia:  “Look at my t-shirt – it is Pudsey and Pudsey’s girlfriend.” 

Rosie:  “My cheeks – I look like a clown!” 

Shanade:  “I’m being Pudsey Bear – who is Pudsey Bear?  He has spots on his bandage caus he’s got a poorly eye.”  

Shanade then really laughed! 

Thank you to everyone who donated money on the day we raised £28.57. 

 

 

 


